
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984-SECTION 14  (2) 
DAWLEY ROAD, HAYES 

EMERGENCY TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
MONDAY 6TH JUNE 2022 

The Council of the London Borough of Hillingdon hereby gives notice that to enable 
emergency repairs and so as not to endanger the public; Dawley Road ,Hayes will 
be closed from the Junction of North Hyde Road to the junction of Keith Road. 
 
 
Diversion will be in place via Dawley Road, Shepiston Lane, Stockley Road, West 
Drayton Road, Harlington Road. Northbound Closure only.  
   
Nothing in the Order shall apply to prevent vehicular access to premises on or 
adjacent to the prohibited length of road insofar as access is reasonably practicable 
without interference with the said works. 
 
The closures will apply at all times from 09:00 Monday 6th June 2022, to such extent 
as is indicated by traffic signs prescribed by the Traffic Signs Regulations and 
General Directions 2002. 
 
The closure will remain in force until the works are complete; this is expected to be 
for 14 Days. 
 
Dated this 1 day of June 2022 
 
 
 
Perry Scott 
Corporate Director of Place. 
 

 


